
Open letters: arrangements
for GCSEs, AS and A levels in
2022

Three letters, in light of the publication of the outcome of our
joint consultation on 2022 contingency arrangements,
addressed to:

schools, colleges and other exam centres

students studying at the above institutions

private candidate students
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